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Milford Recycling Committee Meeting Minutes  
November 21, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 

Board of Selectmen Meeting Room, Town Hall 
 

Members Present Members Present Members Absent Guests 
Gil Archambault Jerry Guthrie Bert Becker  
Celeste Barr George Hoyt Diane Varney-Parker  
Rob Canty Tammy Scott Leighton White  
Gary Daniels, Selectman    

 
1. Opening.  

• Rob Canty opened the meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
 
2. Approval of Minutes 

• Gary Daniels mentioned that no minutes had been posted for 2017, but that he had sent the January through 
May 2018 minutes that had been approved to Community Media Director Mike McInerney.  

• An attempt will be made to have all minutes up to date by the December meeting. 
 
3. Old Business.   

 Jerry Guthrie updated the committee on the status of recycling barrels: 
• Two more barrels have been completed 
• 22 total barrels in use 
• We have been waiting for five tops. 
• Some barrels have been pulled in for the winter 

 
4. New Business 
 

Pay As You Throw (PAYT)  
 Committee Report being worked on. Should be ready for December meeting. 
 Committee reviewed the spreadsheet distributed by Celeste. 

 
Committee Officers for 2018  
 The committee elected officers, to be effective in January 2018, as follows: 

• Rob Canty - Chair 
• Jerry Guthrie – Vice Chair 
• Celeste Barr – Clerk 

 
Recycling Presentation  
 Tammy Scott and Celeste Barr gave an educational presentation on the plastics that are 

accepted at the Transfer Station. 
 
Future Committee Agenda 
 December 2017 – Light bulbs/Batteries focus/Christmas trees disposal 
 January 2018  – Metals focus 
 February 2018 – Paper and Cardboard focus 
 March 2018 – Electronics focus 
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5.       Action Items:  
 Gary Daniels will draft meeting minutes and distribute to members prior to the next meeting. 
 Gary Daniels will provide approved minutes to the Town Administrator, the DPW Director, and 

the Community Media Director, who will post them on the town website. 
 
6. Next Meeting. The next regular meeting of the Recycling Committee will be on Tuesday, December 19, 

2017 at 6:30p at the Board of Selectmen Room. 
 
7.       Adjournment: Gary Daniels moved to adjourn the meeting.  Gil Archambault seconded. All were in favor 

and the motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 7:52 p.m. 
 
          Respectfully submitted, 
          Gary L. Daniels 
          Representative to the Board of Selectmen 


